LD

Dawn Paton

From: Planning

Sent: 24 May 2017 22:08

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2017/0321/FL - Case Officer Mrs C Ward - Received from Mr
Andrew Farrow at Moorgate, Hobbin Head Lane, Sleights, North yorkshire, YO22
5EX

We feel that the shelter would be too close to the roadside, be unsightly and could affect the view of road
users. We feel that it would be much better situated at the lower side of the property, out of view.

Comments made by Mr Andrew Farrow of Moorgate, Hobbin Head Lane, Sleights, North yorkshire, YO22
5EX Preferred Method of Contact is Post

Comment Type is Comment






